St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre"

Advent Term 12 - 30/11/17



Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents,

Thank you to all the children and families, joining us for Mass on Sunday the Feast of Christ the King. The children were exemplary in their roles as choir, altar server and readers. We have received many compliments about our children and it is wonderful to share this. Next week is a busy one some of our children are singing at the Cathedral on Tuesday; also Carol Singing at the Helen and Douglas House Hospice Shop. Thank you for your support with these events.

May I also remind you to send back permissions for the Flu Vaccinations for Year R – Y4.

Have an enjoyable weekend and see you at the Christmas Fayre.

Mrs K. Yuen

Important Dates to note...

- 2nd December PTFA Christmas Fayre
- 5th December- PTFA Wreath Making
- 5th December Advent service Northampton Cathedral
- 7th December Carol Singing at Helen +Douglas House Hospice Shop
 - Flu immunisations Rec- Y4
 - Y5/6 Athletics Tournament
- 8th December Feast of Immaculate Conception Mass
- 12th December Christmas Lunch (Limes Menu)
- 13th December Music concert (am)
 - -KS1 Nativity 2pm
- 14th December- KS1 Nativity 6.30pm
- 15th December Christmas visits : -KS1 Sleeping Beauty
 - KS2 Harry Potter World
- 19th December KS2 Reflection in church 2pm and 6.30pm
- 20th December End of Term Mass in Church
 - PTFA Christmas Lunch

Advent Service at the Cathedral -years 4-6 Tuesday 5th December



The children taking part in this service will need to be at school by 4.30pm prompt in school uniform. Many of the children have been given readings. Please do encourage them to practice these.





House Point Totals

Christmas Themed Lunch 12th December

On this day we will be having a Christmas dinner menu. If you wish your child to have a lunch on this day and they are not usually on the list, a meal can be ordered. More details to follow shortly.

Christmas Fayre



Thank you for your donations so far. Cakes and teddies are still being gratefully received. This year looks set to be buzzing with festive cheer and we hope you come and support this exciting event.

Value Focus for November - Forgiveness



St Andrew's Feast Day -30th November

Today we celebrate St Andrew's Day. St.
Andrew, also known as Andrew the
Apostle, was the older brother to St. Peter.

FORGIVE. BECAUSE NONE OF US ARE PERFECT.

Keep in Contact: Tel: 01295 660258

Please check our website for regular updates

Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk
Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk